

eNewsletter: Friday 11th May 2018

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Shrewsbury Half Marathon, Sunday 17th June - 'Team Shrewsbury School' is raising money for Haiti and would be grateful for your support

Team Shrewsbury School' will once again be pounding the streets of our lovely town, partly as a personal challenge and partly to raise money for a very worthy cause. The Team has more runners than ever before this year -61 at the last count, including current and former pupils, staff and parents. Their chosen charity is the Andrew Grene Foundation, which supports a school that is carrying out incredible work with children in Haiti following the devastating earthquake in 2010 and is also transforming the lives of over 1,500 Haitian women through a microfinance -founded by a former Churchill's and Ridgemount parent, Tim Perutz.

Richard Hudson, Housemaster of Churchill's Hall, who visited both the projects last October, explains more about their work in an article under 'Latest News' below. To sponsor him and the other runners of Team Shrewsbury School and help raise much-needed funds for the Andrew Grene Foundation, please donate using this link: Ohttps://mydonate.bt.com/fundraisers/shrewsburyhalfmarathonagf

Latest News



Behind the Scenes of the Dance Showcase

Film Fellow David Clifford spoke to the dancers taking part in last week's performance of 'A Century of War and Peace' and filmed them in rehearsal.

Read More



Shrewsbury Half-Marathon – Running for Haiti

A staggering 61 current and former pupils, staff and parents are signed up to run in this year's notoriously hilly Shrewsbury Half Marathon on 17th June.

Read More



RSSBC: Boys' 2nd VIII win gold at the Wallingford Regatta

The Boat Club had four crews competing at the Wallingford Regatta held at Dorney Lake over the Coach Weekend.

Read More



Physics Olympics

On Tuesday 8th May, Shrewsbury School entered two teams of Third Form pupils to compete at the annual Physics Olympics held at King's School Chester.



The Phy

vsics and Design & The Physics and Design & Technology Faculties combined forces recently for a joint visit to Jaguar Land Rover, giving pupils a hands-on insight into some of the practical applications of their subjects.

Read More



aunch of Shree

ek we launched an

exciting new careers initiative, which we hope will be an invaluable resource for pupils to explore as they consider what steps to take beyond Shrewsbury School.

Read More



From the Satires of Horace he gument

Recent publications by Shrewsbury School staff



Galin Ganchev, Shrewsbury's all conquering hero of the piano keyboard, last week made an eagerly awaited return with all the assured and attentive artistry we have come to expect, and more. Galin Ganchev

Read More



Double GB gold for Shrewsbury School rower Dominic Sullivan

Congratulations to Lower Sixth Former Dominic Sullivan (I), who won two GB gold medals last weekend at the 2018 International DRV Junior Regatta, held at the Munich Olympic Regatta Centre in Oberschleissheim.

Read More



Peter Shaffer's 'Black Comedy' - a theatrical experience to relish

Churchill's Hall hilarious House Play comes highly recommended by Director of Drama Helen Brown. Performances in the Ashton Theatre at 7.30pm on Friday 11th and Saturday 12th May.

Read More



_co snowcase: 'A Century of War and Peace, 1918 - 2018'

The Shrewsbury School dance ensemble transported us from the safety and famillarity of the Ashton Theatre to paint a vivid commentary on War and Peace.

Read More



Giles Bell's Team of the

Read More

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calendar

No Events added to the Newsletter.